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Styrmir Sigurjónsson managing director of Information 
Technology is leaving Arion Bank
Styrmir Sigurjónsson, managing director of Information Technology, has decided to 
leave Arion Bank. Styrmir has been managing director of IT and a member of the Bank’
s executive committee since 2020. Styrmir will continue in his role until a new 
managing director is appointed.

Benedikt Gíslason, CEO of Arion Bank:
“Styrmir has spearheaded extensive changes in IT at Arion Bank and has done so with 
great success. I would like to thank Styrmir for his excellent work for the Bank and wish 
him every success in the future.”

For any further information please contact:

Theodór Friðbertsson, Head of Investor Relations at Arion Bank, , tel. ir@arionbanki.is
+354 856 6760 or Haraldur Guðni Eiðsson, Head of Corporate Communications, haraldur.

, tel. +354 856 7108.eidsson@arionbanki.is
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